
From: Jeremy Miller [mailto:jmiller@carlile.biz]  

Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 8:14 AM 
To: Sen. Cathy Giessel 

Subject: SB 127 VEHICLE TRANSACTION AGENTS 

 

Senator Giessel, 

 

It was very nice to see you last week outside the reception at the Baranof.  Like I told you then I 

am one of your constituents and very proud to have you as my Senator.  The reason I was down 

in Juneau was to accompany some of my follow Alaska Trucking Association members on our 

annual legislative trip.  As you know the ATA has a list of what we consider to be our priorities 

for this session and one of those is addressed in SB 127.  The ATA along with some other local 

businesses provide a service to the general public that saves them the time and hassle of having 

to deal with the DMV.  The DMV enjoys all the revenue for this service but doesn’t have to 

incur the expense.  I would like to ask for your support of SB 127.  Our belief is that if this bill is 

successful it will allow all the businesses providing this service to continue to grow and 

expand.  Thank you very much for all the great things you have done. 

 

 

Jeremy Miller, PMP 

Director of Facilities | Carlile Transportation Systems, Inc. 

 

Email: jmiller@carlile.biz 

Anchorage Office: (907) 276-7797 

Cellular: (907) 632-2427 

Web: www.carlile.biz 
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